From: Christine Rogan 
Sent: 19 December 2013 4:45 p.m.
To: fannz
Subject: FASD end of year update 




 

Kia ora and Seasons Greetings FANNZ

Signing off from a very busy 2013 for FASD in Aotearoa!  A lot achieved and much more ahead! Thank you for all your support and interest and activity throughout the year.  Between us we are making headway!  

In signing off it is my pleasure to enclose an invitation to another interesting FASD seminar planned for 20 Feb 2014 in Auckland.  As you will see in the attached panui, we are very fortunately to be able to host Professor Linda Wason-Ellam from the University of Saskatchewan who will share with us her expertise in helping children with FASD struggling to read.  There is no charge to attend so come along to listen (Koha welcome and RSVP essential)!  

I will be back to take your calls on 6th January.  So meantime from me, 

Ngā mihi o te Kirihimete me TeTau Hou, wishing you a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 

Christine Rogan

Health Promoter and FASD Project Coordinator 

Alcohol Healthwatch / Whakatupato Waipiro

PO Box 99407, Newmarket, Auckland 1149, New Zealand

64 9 520 7037 / christine@ahw.org.nz / fannz@ahw.org.nz / www.fan.org.nz / www.ahw.org.nz
“With shared strength guidance and wisdom, those with FASD CAN grow and achieve”

fasd-can.org.nz

